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July 10, 1942 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
313 H Street, N. W. 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Harold: 

Thanks for your letter. Since time is so short, 
we shall try to have the election article done in 
New yoek. 

I returned to you all the material of yours that 
I had. I don't recall that a negative was included. 
hope nothing has been lost. 

mth regards, 

Cordially ycurs 

/ 
LOUIS HARAP 

uopwa 16 	 Managing Editor 


